TIP PUBLIC COMMENT

Andrew Finch

From: Sent: Shyla Patera [ncils.patera@bresnan.net] Friday, September 19, 2014 11:10 AM

To:

Andrew Finch; Tom Osborn

Subject:

comments on STIP

I have perused the TIP for the years 2014-2018. I am really happy to see MACI funds being used again for curb cuts where necessary. I have particular concerns that pavement preservation and sidewalk development should take place around Great Falls elementary schools. This is contingent property development as I understand. The City of Great Falls also needs to monitor pedestrian signal lights for those who use mobility devices. Also is the City of Great Falls potentially being proactive and and taking a look at the proposed Public Rights of Way guidelines and the City of Great Falls and Cascade county undertake projects. How will the City, Cascade County and MDT work together if already limited funding causes changes in project classification?

Shyla Patera NCILS 1120 25th Avenue NE Black Eagle, Montana 59414 (406) 452-9834 ncils.patera@bresnan.net